
TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

Trash and Recycling Dumpsters 
 
 
Proposals due by Wednesday, August 30, 2023, at 3:00 PM at the Town Hall, 3715 Highland Dr., Port 

Washington, WI 53074. Proposals received after this date will not be accepted. Facsimile and emailed 

copies will not be accepted.  

The Town of Port Washington, Ozaukee County, WI is seeking proposals for residential trash and 

recyclables disposal and hauling. The residents of the town of Port Washington bring all household trash 

and recycling to the town’s drop-off center located at 3709 Highland Dr., Port Washington, WI. These 

dumpsters need to be emptied on a weekly basis.  

RFP to Include: 

• Hauling and disposal of residential trash and recycling collected by the town at the towns drop-

off facility located at 3709 Highland Dr Port Washington WI. At a minimum, the proposal must 

include delivery of one 20-yard dumpster for residential trash, and one 20-yard dumpster for co-

mingled recycling to the Town Hall drop-off site. Dumpsters must be changed out weekly to 

meet the town drop-off scheduled hours and have locking capability.  

• Rental of compactor for each dumpster.  

• Basic plan for the above services with cost per unit. 

Itemized list of any additional services and cost for service, to include the rental of a compactor 

for each unit.  

• The Town is considering a contract for the indicated services for a (2, 3 or 5) year term. 

Contact:  

Questions regarding the scope of the work should be addressed to Town Board Chairman, Mike Didier 

414-573-0018, or Town Clerk, Heather Krueger 262-284-5235. 

 

Negotiation of Contract and Right to Reject or Waive:  

Proposals submitted by Contractors in response to this request for proposals will form the basis for 

further negotiations with the Town. All proposals must be in writing and received by Town Clerk, by 

August 30, 2023. The Board will review and may take action on the proposals at the 

September 5, 2023 meeting. The Town Board reserves the right to reject all proposals, which will, in their 

opinion, be most advantageous to the Town of Port Washington. 

 

Bids to be submitted by mail should be addressed to: 
Town of Port Washington 
Attn: Trash and Recycling 
3715 Highland Drive 
Port Washington, WI  53074           Dated this 24th day of July 2023 

Heather Krueger, Town Clerk 

                                                                                                Town of Port Washington 

 


